From "Kennedy, Kevin" <kennekev@lincolntown.org>

Subject ACLU-Public Records Request-Facial Recognition

To "efalcon@aclum.org" <efalcon@aclum.org>

Date Tue, 7 Apr 2020 16:53:33 +0000

Dear Mr. Falcon,

Attached is the Lincoln Police Department's response to you public records request. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 781-259-8113.

Chief A. Kevin Kennedy Lincoln Police Department 169 Lincoln Road Lincoln, MA 01773

Phone: 781-259-8113 Fax: 781-259-9289

kkennedy@lincolntown.org

## CONFIDENTIALITY/SENSITIVITY NOTICE:

DISCLAIMER: The document(s) accompanying this email transmission contain information from the Lincoln Police Department, which may be confidential and/or privileged. The information is intended for use by the individual(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, copying or distribution of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the Lincoln Police Department by telephone at 781-259-8113 and immediately delete this message and all of its attachments.